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SOUTHEAST ALASKA COMMERCIAL GEODUCK FISHERY ANNOUNCEMENT 

There will be no geoduck fishery this week. 

At the Southeast Alaska Regional Dive Fisheries Association (SARDFA) geoduck committee meeting on Friday, 

February 3, SARDFA voted to suspend PSP sampling. There is a geoduck committee meeting scheduled on Friday, 

February 24 at 10:00 a.m., to reassess the situation and decide on the future sampling schedule. 

 

The next geoduck announcement will be when testing has resumed, and areas open for live sale have been identified. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Advisory Announcement web site: http://www.adfg.alaska.gov/index.cfm?adfg=cfnews.main. 

Office Ketchikan Petersburg Wrangell Sitka Juneau Haines Yakutat 
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